
 
 

HEALTH & SAFETY – COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

April 24, 2020 
 

Important Information Regarding May Events 
 

 
Dear Cardinal Newman High School Parents, Guardians and Students, 
 
We are hopeful that in the midst of this challenging time, you and your families were able to find rest 
and glimpses of renewal during the celebration of Easter. We remain most grateful for the support, 
partnership and flexibility displayed by our students and their families. We also thank our faculty and 
staff who continue to teach, work and guide the daily operations of the school to meet this health crisis 
with ongoing positivity and grace. 
 
The focus of this week’s update is to provide you information regarding May Events. The information 
outlined below is intended to help you with possible planning. We will continue to provide updates for 
the outlined information and be aware that due to constant changes as a result of this health crisis, we 
must all remain flexible.  
 
Please keep in mind that we remain under the directives of the Diocese of Santa Rosa, County Health 
Officer and State Officials requiring the Stay-at Home Order. 
 
Prom 
There will not be a Prom held due to the Shelter-In-Place Order restrictions in San Francisco and 
Sonoma County.  
 
Frosh-Junior Awards Evening 
The Frosh-Junior Award event will be organized and held during the 2020-2021 academic year. 
 
Senior Prayer Service 
Our tradition of holding a special prayer service for our seniors will occur in small groups in the setting 
of our online distance learning classes. This format will allow us to pray together for and with our 
seniors in a small group setting.   
 
CBSL Senior Board Presentations 
CBSL Presentations will take place in a new format this year. Students will create a video 
presentation or animated slideshow that showcases their projects, work, and learning.   
 
Senior Awards/Scholarship Evening 
There will be a special evening of senior awards presented live online for seniors and their families. 
This online event will be held on May 26, 6:00pm. More information will be sent to senior families. 
 
 



Baccalaureate Mass 
We are researching alternative dates for the Baccalaureate Mass. 
 
Graduation Ceremony 
We are continuing to work on options for Graduation. More information will be forthcoming. 
 
We continue to keep all of the members of our Cardinal Newman High School community in our 
prayers. 
 
Most Sincerely,  
 
Laura M. Held 
Bernadette Calhoun 
Rich Herrmann  
Graham Rutherford 
Fr. Moses Brown 
 
 


